Dear Colleagues, Bidders, Contractors, Ambassadors and Permanent Representatives,

the Consumer, Health and Food Executive Agency (Chafea)  launched a new set of  three  open calls for the Better Training for Safer Food Initiative trainings.

We will organise on the 9th of September, 2014, an INFO day dedicated to the recently published calls.

The Info day will be at the

Marriott Renaissance,  Rue du Parnasse 19, 1050 Brussels

from 09:00 till 17:00.

The agency is looking forward to receiving offers from the business operators able to provide high quality expertise on  the EU legislation related to the food safety

together with the required logistics capabilities in  order to organise trainings in  different locations within the EU members states.

The deadline for the submission of the offers  is on the 3rd of October, 2014.

Info about the subjects and the launch of the new call is available at:

http://ec.europa.eu/chafea/food/tenders.html
The tendering documents which are needed to send a bid are available at:

http://ec.europa.eu/chafea/food/tender-01-2014_en.html
http://ec.europa.eu/chafea/food/tender-02-2014_en.html
http://ec.europa.eu/chafea/food/tender-03-2014_en.html
Please,  distribute this information as much as possible widely among national organisations which might be interested to send a bid/offer.

Additional information about the registration procedure will be given in the next coming days.

Thank you in  advance,

THE BTSF TEAM
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